
 
                                                                                                                                    11/11/2016 
 
 
Karl, 
 
Now that our lovely Denver Dinner has wrapped up, I can send you a big thank you for making 
the dinner a huge success.  Your talk was amazing, inspiring and vey Tennyson focused.  Thank 
you for bringing our kiddos into your talk and for your willingness to come to our event.  We 
have only heard great comments about you being there.  People couldn’t believe that we 
had…THE Karl Mecklenburg….sharing his story and spending time with Tennyson Center for 
Children. 
 
We appreciate you making a difference and giving of your time for our organization. 
 
You are now part of our family & we appreciate your support. 
 
Have a wonderful Friday! 
Heather 
 
 
 
Heather Savoca | Senior Development Officer 
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